
THE PROVINCIAL COURT OF NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 
 

NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION AND THE GENERAL PUBLIC 
PROVINCIAL COURT OPERATIONS 
FOR PORT AUX BASQUES CIRCUIT  

REVISED COVID-19 OPERATIONAL PLAN 
FOR THE PERIOD MAY 19, 2021 TO MAY 21, 2021, INCLUSIVE 

ISSUED: MAY 13, 2021 
 
Travel to Port Aux Basques for the May circuit has been suspended. 
 
All cases set to be heard from Wednesday, May 19, 2021 to Friday, May 21, 2021 (inclusive) will 
proceed via virtual appearance, if possible. 
 
Court operations will be monitored to ensure optimal service during these challenging times. Any 
changes will be posted on this website, https://court.nl.ca/provincial/. 
 
Enquiries can be made to the Stephenville Provincial Court Centre at (709) 643-2966 or 
stephenville@provincial.court.nl.ca. 
 


